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Name

patricia Butler

Address

10613 Shooting Star Lane
Waldorf, MD 20603
WALDORF, Maryland 20603

Phone

(240) 640-4683

Email

pbutler235@gmail.com

Comment

I went to Super Beauty in on December 19th to purchase human hair that would match mine. Since the human hair
is behind the counter, a salesperson helped me by picking out and opening a small section of different packages of
hair and putting it against mine to see what would match my hair color. She pulled the wrapping back a little and
put the hair next to mine to see if the human hair was a close match, this happened with several packages. After
returning home later the same day, I noticed the braid was too dark, perhaps because I was under a different light
at the store. The next day I went back to the store to return the hair and the salesperson at the register had to call a
manager to do the refund but first I must become a member before I could get a refund. The manager came, looked
at the hair and told me the hair was not in its original package and argued with me in the front of the store for a few
minutes. I told the manager that I never removed the hair from the package, a salesperson unwrapped a little
portion of the wrapping to see if the human hair matches my hair, and asked to go to the back and speak to the
person who helped me yesterday. The salesperson was not in, so the manager called her, and she admitted she
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removed a little of the wrapping to match my hair. The manager was upset and told her that she could not unwrap
the package and why did you do this? I felt the manager was very unprofessional with the salesperson and to go on
and on with a customer there was not professional. I felt the manager should have talked to her later because I
don’t think the salesperson knew that removing a little wrapping was wrong. Although the manager accused me of
removing the original wrapping, which never happened, she never apologized for calling me a liar. The salesperson
simply unwrapped a little section to see if the human hair matched mine. As a result, I was forced to spend in their
store because they only give store credit. Why is this okay?
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